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Approved at FIP SC meeting March 17, 2010 
 

Review of letter from members of NGO community 
 
The FIP Sub-Committee takes note of the Joint Letter from Members of the NGO 
Community Addressed to the Members of the FIP Sub-Committee (FIP/SC.3/CRP.1) 
which urges that safeguards be upheld and strictly adhered to and that the FIP not fund 
industrial logging or other activities that lead to the degradation and deforestation of 
natural forests as provided in paragraph 16(g) of the FIP Design Document. 
 


